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COME VISIT and DIVE 
WITH YOUR FRIENDS and NEIGHBORS   

  Bay Area Divers meet at Clear Lake Park, 5001 NASA Road 1 at    
  7:30 pm the last Wednesday of each month (except December).   

GUESTS ARE ALWAYS WELCOME!  

B.A.D. Board of Directors meeting at Don Julio's Mexican     
Restaurant & Cantina, 2900 East Nasa Parkway, Seabrook, TX 
77586. Which is between Kirby Blvd. and Hwy 146. on the first 

Tuesday of each month at 7:00 pm.  
All members are welcome. 

            
   November, 2008              
           1            34th Anniversary Party 
         4            BAD BOD Meeting              
         16            33rd Annual SCUBA Divers    

Market Expo        
          19          BAD General Membership Meeting-    
                              Elections 

          27            Happy Thanksgiving     

    December, 2008              
           2            BAD BOD Meeting  

          25          M erry Christmas                          

  January, 2009             
           1           Happy N ew Year 
           6            BAD BOD Meeting              
         28            BAD General Membership Meeting    
                             Craig Shannon– on spear fishing   

   February, 2009             
           3            BAD BOD Meeting              
       TBA          TGCC 2009 Annual Banquet–      

Chabuca’s Internation Restaurant 
         25            BAD General Membership Meeting 
                          

       

    WEBSITE:       
www.bayareadivers.org

 

      

The BAD Calendar 

November 19, 2008  - General Meeting 
Social starts at 7pm - Meeting at 7:30pm  

This meeting will be held at  
Chabuca's International Grill  

in Webster Texas 
This will be held the week before Thanksgiving. 

We will elect our  
Board of Directors for 2009. Please come out  

and support the club.   

Doris Kay 5 
Joel Skelly 6 
Elva DeVore 6 

Shelby Kimman 11 
Dennis Camp 13 
Alan Garcia 16 
Betty Russo 17 
Mel Hyler 21 
Ann Herring  23 
Tanya Gorguraki 24 
Anthoney Garcia 28 
Ann Marie Doolin 30 
Linda Kinnard 30 

November 

http://www.bayareadivers.org
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Bay Area Divers Officers & Directors 

  

  President      Jim Delane                        Jimdelane@bayareadivers.org  

  V. President  Christi Emerson                 crazamora@earthlink.net

 

   
  Secretary      Sandee Roquemore          Moreroqus@aol.com

   

  Treasurer      Steve Giesler                steve.giesler@gmail.com 
   
  Editor            Ja Van Pruett                    aladyfish@verizon.net  

  Board            Randy Widaman               cap10randy@comcast.net   

  Board            Dennis R. Camp               DCamp@HibexIntl.com

   

  Board            PeeWee (Rodney) Dwire    Rodney.Dwire@lyondellbasell.com

    

Webmaster:   Jim Delane                  Jimdelane@bayareadivers.org  

  Bartender:      

  Sales:            Christi Emerson          crazamora@earthlink.net  

  Membership:  Lanelle Hanagriff        lhanagriff@gmail.com 

     WEBSITE:  www.bayareadivers.org. 
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Meetings ARE OPEN TO All, so come on out and join 
us for our next meeting TUESDAY, August 5th, 2008 at 
7:00 PM at Don Julio's Mexican Restaurant &       
Cantina, 2900 East Nasa Parkway, Seabrook, TX 77586. 
Which is between Kirby Blvd. and Hwy 146. Everyone is 
encouraged to attend as we appreciate everyone’s      
participation and your input. Come earlier if you 
would like to eat and visit with some of us prior to the 
meeting. 

By: Jim Delane                     

New Members Only Pay $7.50  
2008 Dues are only $7.50 from July 1st  

to the end of the year! 
Bring a friend or 2 or 5 and they can try us out  

for half the price!!! 
Lets have more friends GET WET! 

Hello BADdies,  

The big news of the month is the SCUBA Divers  
Market. I want to thank all the people that helped 
make this possible. The end of the year is upon us. We 
have the elections and there is no meeting in           
December. I am looking forward to the spring.       
Personally, I plan to do at least one local dive per 
month starting sometime in April. I will be dragging 
the pit to do some BBQ and hope that you will find 
time to join us. I would like to see a lot of events for 
2009. Remember, any member can lead a trip        
anywhere. All you have to do is let the Board of     
Directors know what you want to do. We will provide 
support by posting it in the newsletter, on the website 
and discussing it at the meetings. Bay Area Divers is a 
social club so that means that all events do not have to 
be dive related. Last year we did Mardi Gras, saw a 
movie (Sharkwatch) and went to High Island on a bird 
watching excursion. Our adventures are only limited 
by our imagination. If you have something fun you 
plan to do anyway, invite the club. Have a happy   
holiday and a bountiful Thanksgiving.    

Dive often - Dive safe! 
Jim Delane 

Would like to thank Christie Zamora f 
or purchasing your door prizes for the club  

for the month of October. 

Almost everyone

 

that attended the meeting 

won a Door Prize 
So you see — sometimes it pays to go to  

the meeting. 

BAY AREA DIVERS 
Congratulates 

Christie Zamora  

BAD Diver of the Year 
2008 

http://www.bayareadivers.org
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Jim Jenkins  

Jim Jenkins has been a diver for almost 2 1/2 years. 
He is married to Tory and has 5 children, 2 of which 
are divers also. Any type of water sports would be   
considered his hobby. They recently moved to the 
Clear Lake Area one month before Ike came to visit 
from Galveston. Has been a BAD member for almost a 
year.  

David & Cindy Romano 
from Alvin. He has been    
diving for 28 years and he 
loves The Flower Gardens.  
Cindy has dove for 15 years 

but does not really have a 
favorite spot.  

Joel Beckham 

Joel Beckham first got into Diving because of his 
mother, Nanette Skelly who is also a Bay Area Diver. 
Joel,  has done most of his diving in Texas since May 
06 and favorite spot is Lake Travis. Joel is an Eagle 
Scout, and he enjoys serving special meals this 
prompted him to going to Culinary school at San     
Jacinto Central. This will be his second year as our 
Chief at Scuba Expo. After he graduates in the Spring 
he plans to work on Cruise Liner. 

New Members —

  

Rick Decker

  

just  moved  to  our 
area from Hawaii and has been   
diving since 1974.  Previously, he 
was in the Coast Guard 

Patricia  and  Victoria 

 

Sutherland. Victoria is  
the daughter, they both dive. 
They  are  from  Clear Lake.   
Patricia has been  diving for  
20 years,  and  her  favorite  
spot is the Tortugas. Victoria  
has been diving 2 years, and  
she likes Playa Del Carmen. 
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B.A.D. has a new member  

We are now settling into our new home 
in Little Elm, Tx ( North Dallas)  Things have been 
so crazy that I haven't sent out  pictures of our  
newest arrival.  Davin was born on   September 30, 
2008. He was 9 lb 3 oz and 19 inches long.  A week 
later we moved to our new home, then we all 
caught the flu.  Moira loves her new brother, a bit 
too much,  all she wants to do is hold her baby.   I'll 
be sending updates a bit more often.    

Take Care, 
Gloria & Joe Pechacek            

BAY AREA DIVERS              
34th ANNIVERSARY PARTY            
You should have been there!

 


